
C20-085 
--In School Committee--

05/05/2020

Ordered:

Whereas the COVID-19 quarantine guidelines prevent gatherings of more than six people and
recommend social distancing; and  

Whereas a high school graduation ceremony involves more than six people; and  

Whereas for these reasons, the graduation ceremony for the class of 2020 has been canceled; and  

Whereas the school committee seeks to find an alternative method of celebrating the hard work and
achievements of the graduating class of 2020; therefore be it 

Resolved that the superintendent work with Cambridge Rindge and Latin leadership and students to
hold a virtual graduation ceremony; be it further 

Resolved that the Cambridge Public School District considers resuming the traditional graduation
ceremony during the summer of 2020 if Covid-19 quarantine guidelines are lifted for larger public
gatherings.
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